
 
Project Update 
2022 Surface Seal Project 

 
Date: September 2, 2022 
 
This week the contractor completed striping work in the City, save for Middle Road and 
Moraga Road.  
 
Next week, the contractor plans on finishing the project and completing the finalized 
punchlist.  
 
No lane closures or road closures are to be expected. On Moraga Road, expect some 
delay as the striping cart and crew place reflectors on the road. Follow the crash car and 
do not attempt to pass the striping vehicles.  
 
While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be 
alert to equipment, workers, and traffic. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 299-3245.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Tim Clark 
Assistant Engineer 
City of Lafayette 


